November 3, 1986

Mr. M. Brandon

Alr Programs Branch

Environmental Protection Agency (EPA)
Region IV

345 Courtland Street

Atlanta, Georgila 30308

RE: South Broward Resource Recovery Project

Dear Mr. Brandon:

This correspondence 1s to confirm the meeting scheduled in your offices
at 1:00 p.m, November 17, 1986. The purpose of this meeting 1s three-
fold: (1) to discuss the position of Broward County Resource Recovery
Office on Best Available Control Technology (BACT) for the South
Broward Resource Recovery Project and the technical basis for that
position; (2) to discuss the policy decision of the Florida Department
of Environmental Regulation (DER) concerning rule making for these
facilities (i.e., municipal solid waste fired boilers); and (3) to
discuss the requirements of EPA regarding technical and administrative
matters for obtaining the PSD permit for the project; of importance is
the schedule for obtalning the PSD permit.

Attending for the county will be Mr. Thomas Hendersom, Project Director
of the Broward County Resource Recovery Office, Mr. Timothy A. Smith,
attorney for Broward County, a representative of Signal Environmental
Systems, Inc., the vendor for the project, and, myself and Messrs.
Ronald Mills and Donald Ellas as technical consultants. Also attending
for informational purposes will be Mr. Tom Keith of Palm Beach County.
Mr. Keith is Interested in the technical and administrative matters
required to obtain a PSD Permit for the Palm Beach County project.

It is our understanding that Messrs Bruce Miller and Wayne Aronson will
attend the meeting. In addition, I have contacted and informed DER of
the meeting and requested the attendance of either Mr. Steven Smallwood
and/or Mr. Claire Fancy.

As we discussed, Mr. Henderson will be sending you further information
in about a week. This information should assist us in focusing on the
relevant facts of the South Broward Project at the meeting.
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M. Brandon
I1f you have any questions please call me or Mr. Henderson
(305-357-6456). Thanks for your help.

i

Sincerely,

1‘ Kennard F. Kosky, P.E.
Principal Engineer :

cc: Mr. Thomas Henderson
Mr. Timothy Smith
Mr. Donald Elias
Mr. Bruce Miller
Mr. Wayne Aronson
Mr. Tom Keith
Mr. Ronald Mills
Mr. Steven Smallwood
Mr. Claire Fancy J/




